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The APSET examination originally scheduled to be held on 22nd September, 2013 has 
been rescheduled and now will be held on 24th November, 2013.  Details can be had 
from APSET website: apset.org  or  OU website: www.osmania.ac.in, informs 
Prof.B.Rajeshwar Reddy, Member- Secretary, APSET.

                                                                                                                         PRO


